
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  

SAVE THE DATE  

for the 

Workshop for Healthcare Facility 

Water System Safety 

  

The NICN and Nebraska Methodist College Professional Development have 

teamed up for an exciting opportunity to learn from local experts on water system 

safety!  

  

We invite you to join us if you work in a hospital setting, including a critical access 

hospital or a long-term care facility. We encourage you to bring several members 

of your water management team! Specifically, we welcome anyone involved in 

healthcare water system management, including facilities management, safety 

managers, infection preventionists, and facility administrators. 

  

Mark Your Calendar! 

Friday, June 6, 2025, 8 am to 4 pm 

Embassy Suites Lincoln 

1040 P Street, Lincoln NE 6850 
 

Registration information and the agenda to be released at a later date. 

 

 

 

Continuing Education will be provided by Nebraska Methodist College Professional Development. Contact hours to be 

determined. Midwest Multistate Division Provider Approval #NE1025-1. Nebraska Methodist College Professional 

Development is approved with distinction as a provider of nursing continuing professional development by the Midwest 

Multistate Division, an accredited approver by the American Nurses Credentialing Center's Commission on Accreditation. 

  

This activity is being jointly provided by Nebraska Methodist College Professional Development, Nebraska Infection Control 

Network (NICN), and The Nebraska Infection Control and Antimicrobial Stewardship Assessment and Promotion Programs 

(ICAP & ASAP). 

 

 

Nebraska Methodist College Professional Development, 720 N. 87 St., Omaha, Nebraska 68114, United States 

pd@methodistcollege.edu 

 

mailto:pd@methodistcollege.edu
https://www.methodistcollege.edu/professional-development
http://www.nicn.org/

